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From: Jason Jacobi <jjacobi1@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:35 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Cc: Wifey Jacobi
Subject: Fwd: Please Vote NO on  HB4029

Resend!! 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jason Jacobi <jjacobi1@mac.com> 
Date: February 7, 2018 at 12:32:48 PM PST 
To: hangnr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
Cc: Wifey Jacobi <keri_dawn@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Please Vote NO on  HB4029 

Dear House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301  

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be 
an asset to our community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public 
lands. I also believe that securing accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this 
region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses become more and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along 
the river that would prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no 
on HB 4029.  

This is not what is intended for Public Lands!  

Sincerely, 
Jason Jacobi  
60968 Creekstone Loop 
Bend OR, 97702 
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From: Jessica Whitney <oregonduckgal@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:54 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029 - Vote NO

Good Morning, 

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our community and 
is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing accesses to our National Forest 
lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses become more and more crowded. 

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would prefer to 
keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Whitney 



House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 

Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 

 

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset 
to our community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also 
believe that securing accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid 
growth and the existing accesses become more and more crowded. 

 

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the 
river that would prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 
4029. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
--  
Johanna Sylvester, MPH 
 
PH: 617.308.6220 
EMAIL: johannathomas@gmail.com 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=900+Court+Street,+NE+Salem,+Oregon+97301&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=900+Court+Street,+NE+Salem,+Oregon+97301&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:johannathomas@gmail.com
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From: Kari Silver <krsilver11@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:09 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: NO on House Bill 4029

February	7,	2018	

House	Committee	on	Agriculture	and	National	Resources
Representative	Brian	Clem,	Chair
900	Court	Street,	NE
Salem,	Oregon	97301	

Chair	Clem,	Vice‐Chairs	McLain	and	Sprenger	and	members	of	the	
Committee:	
I	am	a	Bend	resident	and	strongly	oppose	House	Bill	4029.		My	family,	
neighborhood	and	our	entire	community	would	benefit	from	the	addition	
of	the	proposed	foot	bridge.	I	strongly	encourage	you	to	vote	no	on	HB	
4029.

Please	consider	our	entire	community	when	casting	your	vote,	not	just	the	
homeowners	along	the	river	that	would	prefer	to	keep	"their"	little	piece	
of	public	land	private.	I	urge	you	to	vote	no	on	HB	4029.	

Sincerely,

Kari	Silver
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From: katie reeves <kareeves1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 9:54 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Bill 4029-NO!

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing 
accesses become more and more crowded. 

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029..because this is ridiculous. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Reeves 
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From: Keri Jacobi <keri_dawn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:10 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: No on HB 4029

Dear House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301  

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses 
become more and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029.  

This is not what is intended for Public Lands!  

Sincerely, 
Keri Jacobi 
60968 Creekstone Loop 
Bend OR, 97702 
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From: krista valtatie <kristavaltatie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:25 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House BIll 4029

February 7, 2018  

Dear Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee:  

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would 
be an asset to our community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to 
enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing accesses to our National Forest lands is 
imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses become more 
and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners 
along the river that would prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I 
urge you to vote no on HB 4029.  

Sincerely, 

Krista Jacques, 
and our Family of 5 who loves our Bend trails and being outdoors! 
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From: Lindsey O'Neill <lindsoneill@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:41 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Bridge

February	7,	2018	

House	Committee	on	Agriculture	and	National	Resources
Representative	Brian	Clem,	Chair
900	Court	Street,	NE
Salem,	Oregon	97301	

Chair	Clem,	Vice‐Chairs	McLain	and	Sprenger	and	members	of	the	Committee:	

I	am	a	Bend	resident	and	I	strongly	oppose	House	Bill	4029.	The	proposed	
footbridge	would	be	an	asset	to	our	community	and	is	in	line	with	our	
adventurous	spirit	and	desire	to	enjoy	public	lands.	I	also	believe	that	securing	
accesses	to	our	National	Forest	lands	is	imperative	as	this	region	experiences	
rapid	growth	and	the	existing	accesses	become	more	and	more	crowded.	

Please	consider	our	entire	community	when	casting	your	vote,	not	just	those	
homeowners	along	the	river	that	would	prefer	to	keep	"their"	little	piece	of	
public	land	private.	I	urge	you	to	vote	no	on	HB	4029.	

Sincerely,
Lindsey	Oneill	

Sent from my iPhone 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Lisa Goodman <goodmanlisa@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:58 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Categories: Blue Category

 February 7, 2018  

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301  

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee:  

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses 
become more and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029.  

Sincerely, 

Lisa Goodman 
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Tenney Matthew

From: Polly Purcell <pollypurcell@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:24 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Vote no on HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Blue Category

February 7, 2018 

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 

Salem, Oregon 97301 
 

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 

 

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing 
accesses become more and more crowded. 

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029. 

 

Sincerely, 

Polly Purcell 
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From: Sara Kuhn <sara27lee@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:48 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits

February 7, 2018  

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301  

Chair Clem, Vice‐Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee:  

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that securing 
accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the existing accesses 
become more and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that would 
prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029.  

Sincerely, 

Sara Kuhn  

Sent from my iPhone 
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From: shannon.belding@gmail.com on behalf of Shannon Sbarra <info@volcanoveggies.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:12 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: we want a bridge!!

February 7, 2018  

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources 
Representative Brian Clem, Chair 
900 Court Street, NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301  

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 

I am a Bend resident and I strongly oppose House Bill 4029. The proposed footbridge would be an asset to our 
community and is in line with our adventurous spirit and desire to enjoy public lands. I also believe that 
securing accesses to our National Forest lands is imperative as this region experiences rapid growth and the 
existing accesses become more and more crowded.  

Please consider our entire community when casting your vote, not just those homeowners along the river that 
would prefer to keep "their" little piece of public land private. I urge you to vote no on HB 4029.  

Sincerely, 

Shannon Sbarra  


